
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE: October 16, 2017 
 
TO: Julie Castañeda, Clerk of the Board 
  
FROM: Terrill Tillman, Sr. Planner 
 
SUBJECT: P16RZ00012 TUCSON LINDA-VISTA 20 LTD PARTNERSHIP, ET AL – N. 

SHANNON ROAD REZONING  
 
 

 
The above Rezoning is scheduled to be heard by the Board of Supervisors’ on October 17, 
2017 hearing.  The applicant is requesting this case be continued to November 7, 2017 so they 
can finish some details with the Pima County Department for Transportation.   
     


